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12/6/24

Hello, Readsboro Families!

Our Eagle Feather recipient this week was: Tito!  Thank you for going above and beyond!

Thank you for your support with this–we are beginning to get a little better!  Making a decision to order a 
school lunch or eat home lunch, or making the choice between hot lunch or sunbutter and jelly, is 
becoming very difficult for several students.  Students seem to be taking a “let me see the lunch before I 
decide” approach.  We always order extras, but unfortunately it is not always possible for us to 
accommodate lunch-time decisions.  We would appreciate your support in working with your students on 
deciding ahead of time if they will order lunch and what choice to make.  As a reminder, lunch is free.

The Readsboro PTG is hosting a Holiday Music Bingo here at the school tonight!  Please come join us!

As long as the weather cooperates, there will be a Fire Drill next week!

Please continue to send your student into school with winter gear, as they spend 30 minutes outside 
every day.  They should have a coat, snow pants, hat, mittens/gloves, and boots.  

From our School Guidance Counselor, Christine Stafford:
December marks the start of our new social emotional learning (SEL) curriculum, Zones of Regulation, for grades 
PK-4. Attached you will find an introduction letter and information on Concept 1. This "bridge" between home and 

school is essential for continuity and consistency. I encourage all families to begin talking about emotions and 
regulation skills you use at home, work and in the community. In late January (following our time with Jen Nilsen), 

students in grade 5 and 6 will begin an adapted version of The Zones of Regulation for preteens and teens. 

The last day for Wings this session is Friday, December 13, and it will not start up again until January 13. 

Upcoming Dates: 
12/11/24-Winter Concert! (6:00)
12/16-12/20/24-Spirit Week!
12/17/23-School Board Meeting (6:00)

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend!
Robyn C. Oyer


